
 

 

 

                       

                                             13th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Even with the changeable weather last week, the children continued to excel in 

their learning and extra-curricular pursuits. The football team triumphed 

against Hythe Bay last Tuesday, winning the Consolation Trophy in a “nail biting” 

match, 1- 0.

Well done to a great Team and a great Coach. A fitting tribute! 

Year 6 will undertake their end of key stage 2 tests (SATs) throughout the 

week. I am sure they will endeavour to achieve the highest possible outcomes. 

Good luck. 

 



 

 

 

 

Reminder that this Friday is a Fun Day with a wide range of activities to excite 

and enthuse the children throughout the day. Please note it is also a non-

uniform day. 

All pupils are welcome to contribute to our school newspaper, including 

cartoons, quizzes and jokes. This is also an opportunity for you to work 

alongside your child at home in constructing an article or story that can be 

shared within our school community.  

Final payments for the Isle of Wight school journey (for Year 6 pupils) is due 

at the end of the term on Friday, 24th May 2019.  

As you know, ParentPay is the only way in which school dinners can be ordered. 

Any ordering of school dinners must be done the week before, so that 

sufficient amounts of school dinners are available each day.  

Finally, on Thursday 23rd May we will be holding another Well Being Day for our 

pupils and staff. It is also a tag day, in which children can wear their own attire 

and make a 50p contribution towards the Pilgrims Hospice, the charity we are 

supporting this term. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Kreiselmeier 

Head Teacher 

 


